Google

Notice of removal from Google Search

Due to a request under data protection law in Europe, we are no longer able to show
one or more pages from your site in our search results in response to some search
gueries for names or other personal identifiers. Only results on European versions of
Google are affected. No action is required from you.

These pages have not been blocked entirely from our search results, and will continue
to appear for queries other than those specified by individuals in the European data
pratection law requests we have honored. Unfortunately, due to individual privacy
concerns, we are not able to disclose which gueries have been affected.

Please note that in many cases, the affected queries do not relate to the name of any
person mentioned prominently on the page. For example, in some cases, the name
may appear only in a comment section.

The following URLs have been affected by this action:

- Kimedia. ora/wikilU l Rinins]



